
Notification of the Annual Parish Meeting to be held on Tuesday 4 May 2021 at 7.00pm.  
This meeting will be help remotely – see Zoom link details below 

AGENDA 
 

1. Minutes of the Annual Parish meeting held on 23rd April 2019 
2. The Clerk’s report on the income and expenditure for the year 2020-21 
3. The Chairman’s report on the work of the Parish Council 2020-21 
4.        Any matters which Parishioners wish to raise 

  
To be followed by Wadsworth Parish Council’s Annual Meeting 

        
Please use the following link if you would like to attend the above Annual Parish Meeting: 

 
                           https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87361392349?pwd=Yk1pRUJKdlkwbUZibFoyN2tVR0ZWQT09 
                           Meeting ID: 873 6139 2349 
                           Passcode: 424651                                                
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Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of Wadsworth Parish Council held at 7.00pm on 
Tuesday 23rd April 2019 at Wadsworth Community Centre, Wadsworth, Hebden Bridge 
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Cllrs Beasley (Chairman), Bell, Fowler, Hughes, Lynch, Ring and Wade. 
Apologies were received from Cllr Kimber. 
1 member of the public was present. 
   
MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD ON 24th APRIL 2018 
RESOLVED that the above minutes be approved as a correct record. 
 

THE STATEMENT OF INCOME & EXPENDITURE FOR THE YEAR 2018/2019 
The Clerk gave a brief summary of spending throughout the year and provided information in 
relation to the draft year-end accounts. 
 
THE ANNUAL REPORT ON THE WORK OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 2018/19 
The Chairman, Councillor Beasley, reported on the activities of the Council during the past year. 
The staff were thanked for their work during the past year and the retiring clerk was thanked for 
all her hard work. 
 
MATTERS RAISED BY PARISHIONERS   
A parishioner and member of the local Environment group thanked the Council for the support in 
terms of annual insurance costs. The group member went on to explain that the group carried 
out two successful litter picks a year, with up to 20 volunteers. The group had also cleared out 
the pond below the allotments at Pecket Well. The group member also reported that two new 
sapling trees had been planted on the green in the agreed positions. 
 
A further discussion took place in relation to improvement works at the Community Centre and 
the privately owned red telephone boxes at Old Town and Pecket Well. 
The meeting closed at 7.35pm. 
 


